
 

Summer uniform  

Children are welcome to wear 

our summer uniform 

Red checked summer dress 

 

 

Grey shorts with school top 

and jumper 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming 

 
Swimming has been a huge 

success.  

Children have been great and 

really enjoyed themselves. 

Please return towels, swim bags 

and caps by Friday 4th April. 

Thankyou 

Update 

We sadly said goodbye to Fergus 

last week.  We would like to thank 

him for all of his hard work and 

wish him all the best for the 

future. 

We would like to welcome our new 

Caretaker Maaz who will be a great 

help to the school.  

 

After school club 

After Easter children who 

attend after school club 

and have permission to 

walk home from school will 

now be able to walk home 

from after school club 

themselves. 

Thank you. 

 

 



 

 
                        

After School Clubs 
Please see below our after school clubs , they are free of charge  

We have spaces available to book on please contact the office to 

do this.  

Day Club Year Group 

Monday Mixed Material arts YEAR 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday Cricket YEAR 4 ,5 & 6 

Thursday Summer sports YEAR 1 ,2 & 3 

Thursday Choir  YEAR 3,4,5 & 6 

Friday  Sign up with youth 
zone 

 

 

 

  

Events in school  

Friday 4
th

 April – Easter Service 

and Easter bonnet parade at St 

Luke’s Church at 9.30am. 

Church opens at 9:00am. 

Parents and carers welcome 

 

Friday 4
th

 April – school closes 

for Easter holidays at 2pm. 

 

 

Tuesday 22
nd

 April – School re 

opens. 

 

 

15
th

 April – Reception places 

If you have applied for a 

reception place for your child 

you will hear back from 

Blackburn with Darwen council 

via email on Tuesday 15
th

 April. 

 

 

 

 

Clubs run from 

3.30pm to 4.30pm 


